
 

 

 

SCHOOLS CODE OF CONDUCT AND VISITORS POLICY 

 

We would like to remind parents/carers & visitors of the schools Code of Conduct and 

Visitors Policy. All staff are expected to behave professionally at all times and we also 

expect parents/carers & visitors to behave in the same manner.  

The purpose of this email is to provide a reminder to all parents/carers & visitors to our 

school of what is expected conduct. This is so we can continue to flourish, progress and 

achieve in an atmosphere of mutual understanding. 

We expect parents/carers and visitors to: 

• Respect the caring ethos and values of our school 

• Understand that both teachers and parents need to work together for the benefit of 

their children. 

• Demonstrate that all members of the school community should be treated with 

respect and therefore set a good example in their own speech and behaviour. 

• Seek to clarify a child’s version of events with the school’s view in order to bring 

about a peaceful solution to any issue. 

• Correct own child’s behaviour especially in public where it could otherwise lead to 

conflict, aggressive behaviour or unsafe behaviour. 

• Approach the school to help resolve any issues of concern. 

• Avoid using staff as threats to admonish children’s behaviour. 

 

The Academy will not tolerate conduct of a disrespectful or aggressive nature on its 

premises. This kind of behaviour can be considered threatening, upsetting and can also be 

classed as harassment.  Parents/carers and visitors who behave in this manner will be 

barred from the school premises and grounds. 

If you have any issues that you feel strongly about please contact the school office. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mrs J Winnard 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


